
Super Braxton Pediatric Cancer 5K (SB5K)
We cordially invite you to participate as a sponsor for the 3rd Annual 

Super Braxton Pediatric Cancer 5k run/walk, being held at the 

Reynoldsburg High School Summit Campus on November 21, 2020.

This event, being sponsored by the District OH5 Lions, is being co-

hosted by the Reynoldsburg Lions Club and the Reynoldsburg High 

School Leos Club. The money raised will go to Nationwide and Dayton

Children’s Hospitals’ oncology research departments, seeking to 

develop cures for the future. To date, over $50,000 has been donated

to these two hospitals between the SB5K and the Arcanum Lions Fun

Walk.

The SB5K started in 2017 as the STEPS walk, as part of a state-

wide initiative in Lions to fight pediatric cancer. In honor and 

memory of Braxton Long, a local child who passed away of pediatric 

cancer in July 2017, and with the blessing of his family, our event 

was renamed as the Super Braxton Pediatric Cancer 5K Run/Walk. 

His story inspired and educated many on this disease, and the need 

for public awareness and assistance.

Thank you for consideration of becoming a race sponsor.  You will 

find a sponsorship form enclosed.  Please complete and submit by 

mail to the address on the bottom.  If you have any questions you 

may call 740-412-4692 or email info@reynoldsburglions.org.


